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Important Provider Notice 

Date:   May 31, 2024   
 
To:  All FHK PCPs  
 
Subject: Urgent Information Regarding SSI Medicaid for Children   
 

 

 
Dear Providers, 

 

We want to inform you that SSI Medicaid coverage for certain children will end on June 1. To assist 

affected families, the Florida KidCare call center will have special extended hours this weekend. They will 

be open from 10 AM to 4 PM on Saturday, June 1, and from 10 AM to 2 PM on Sunday, June 2. 

 

During these hours, families can call 1-888-540-KIDS (5437) for help with completing applications and 

getting eligible children enrolled as quickly as possible. 

 

If you have any SSI patients who will be without coverage on June 1, please advise their families to call 

the Florida KidCare call center during the extended weekend hours. 

 
If you have any questions, please reach out to our Provider Operations Hotline at 1 (855) 819-9506 or 

email us CCP.PROVIDER@ccpcares.org 

 


